

State Purpose of Worksheet – Model Paper [2019 – 2020]

 $[KG\ Class\ work/Home\ Assignment/Alternate\ Class\ work/\ Revision\ Test/Internal\ Assessment/\underline{Formative\ Assessment}/\ Summative\ Assessment/Preboard]$

Name:	Std: V	Subject: English
Date:	Term: I	Topic: NA
Maximum Marks: 40	Time: 1 ¾ hr	Type of Assessment (if internal assessment):NA

A. Read the extract and answer the following questions:

The girls would wake up early in the morning, make their beds, and sit down to study. When they had finished their lessons, they would help their mother set the table for breakfast.

After that, they would go to the big barn to play. Their favourite game was Pretend Play.

Answer the following questions:

1. What is meant by creepers?	(1)
2. Give the word meaning of pretend.	(1)
3. Why is the father called wise?	(2)

4. Who is the author of Louisa's story? (2)

B. Read the extract and answer the following questions:

So one fine day, he went out to the woods,

To cut and axe some firewood.

Georgie worked hard till the sun was high,

Then under the tree did Georgie lie.

Answer the following questions:		
1. What is moss and what did he find there?		
2. What did Georgie collect?		
3. Where did he lie?	(2)	
C. Answer the following in 20 words:		
1. Describe the life style of Louisa's family in the country side.	(3)	
Section – B		
Grammar		
Redo as directed.		
A. Change the following feminine into masculine.	(1)	
1. The horse cleared the hurdle easily.		
B. Fill the blanks with abstract nouns.	(1)	
1. He is a man of		
C. Fill in the blanks with collective nouns	(2)	
 A <u>flock of seagulls</u> is flying over the ship. lions were found in the jungle. 		
D. Rewrite with ('s) or (')	(1)	
1. The kings horse is white.		
E. Identify phrase and clause.	(1)	
1. Opening the gate, Jose let his dog into the yard.		
F. Identify the type of sentences.	(3)	
 They all started walking toward the mall. This is the last time I am warning you! Did the repairs to the car cost more than the car was worth? 		
3. Did the repairs to the car cost more than the car was worth?G. Identify the subject and predicate.		
William Wordsworth is a well-known poet.	(1)	

H. Read the sentence and look at the underlined words. The words do not go together.			
Rewrite the sentence with	the correct combination.	(2)	
1. Reema is interested in	doing money.		
2. I hope to make my ow	vn business one day.		
I. Change the assertive sentence into exclamatory sentence.		(1)	
1. The dress was very bea	nutiful.		
J. Change the exclamatory	sentence into assertive sentence.	(1)	
1. What lovely flowers th	ese are!		
K. Fill in the blanks with appropriate verb in the agreement.		(1	
1. The flower	_ (smells/ smell) good.		

Comprehension

A. Read the passage and answer the questions given below

2. A number of students ____ (is/ are) absent today.

The Indian Premier League (IPL) is a professional Twenty20 cricket league in India contested during April and May of every year by 8 teams representing 8 cities of India. The league was founded by the Board of Control for Cricket in India (BCCI) in 2008, and is regarded as the brainchild of Lalit Modi, the founder and former commissioner of the league. IPL has an exclusive window in ICC Future Tours Programme.

The IPL is the most-attended cricket league in the world and in 2014 ranked sixth by average attendance among all sports leagues. In 2010, the IPL became the first sporting event in the world to be broadcast live on YouTube. The brand value of IPL in 2018 was US\$6.3 billion, according to Duff & Phelps. According to BCCI, the 2015 IPL season contributed ₹11.5 billion (US\$182 million) to the GDP of the Indian economy.

There have been eleven seasons of the IPL tournament. The current IPL title holders are the Chennai Super Kings, who won the 2018 season.

Read the passage and answer the following questions:

5x1=5

- 1. Indian Premier League is considered whose brainchild?
- 2. How many seasons have been played of IPL till 2018?

- 3. What is the antonym of the world "professional" w.r.t it's usage in the passage?
- 4. In which year IPL became the first sporting event to be broadcast live on an online platform?
- 5. According to Duff & Phelps, the brand value of IPL in 2018 was

Paragraph writing (5)

Write a paragraph on **Hobbies**